
June 10, 2014

Dear Mr. Robie and Mr. Devlin,

Thank you for participating in the public forum addressing our community’s 

concerns for pedestrian and vehicle safety at the US 2/Main Street intersection.   As 

a follow-up, to address the issues discussed at the forum, Steve Gladczuk is 

arranging a meeting with VTrans Deputy Secretary Sue Minter and the Plainfield 

Select Board.  We have asked Representative Ancel to attend as well. We look 

forward to working with you as this project develops. 

Sincerely,

Alice Merrill, Selectboard Chair


